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April 20, 2021 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
Today, I reporting the following COVID-positive case to Summit County Public Health 
officials: 
  

 One (1) On-Campus 3rd grade student 
 

Just a reminder for parents of our 10th, 11th, & 12th grade students… Yesterday, you 
received an email regarding our COVID-19 Student Vaccination Clinic which will be 
held on the campus of RB Chamberlin Middle School on April 29th & 30th for the first 
round of vaccine and again on May 20th & 21st for the second round of vaccine.  High 
school parents who are interested in their child participating in this clinic are asked to 
return their survey by noon on Wednesday, April 21, 2021.   
 
Also, the Blue Ribbon Schools Committee is sponsoring a Selfie Scavenger Hunt!  See 
the attached flyer for all the details! Pick a team and have some fun!   
 
During tomorrow evening’s Twinsburg Board of Education Meeting, I will present 
preliminary recommendations for the District Reopening Plan for the 2021-22 school 
year.  You can access the Board Meeting via livestream beginning at 7:00 p.m. at:  

https://youtu.be/zmMTH91MoDI 
 

Finally, tomorrow is Administrative Professionals Day!  Our school district’s 
Administrative Assistants are dedicated, professional and family-oriented.  They 
are quick to assist and always do so with a smile.  We are truly grateful for all they 
do to support our Tiger family! 
 
Have a nice evening, 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
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